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NOTICE TO PATIENTS:  Policy for Advanced Directives 

 
 

Please note that our Facility’s policy on Advanced Directives is that life-sustaining efforts will 
be initiated and maintained on all patients. 
 
If you would like information on developing Advanced Directives, the following website can 
assist you and includes a description of the State’s health and safety laws: 
 
http://www.uslivingwillregistry.com/forms.shtm 
 
Additionally, upon request, we will provide you with official State Advance Directive forms. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 [To be given to all patients at the beginning of their hospital stay or out-patient visit.) 

http://www.uslivingwillregistry.com/forms.shtm

